Red Lion Social Club - Annual Review - 2017

January

At the beginning of the year we hosted our annual Senior Citizens Dinner at The
Hundred.

March

In March, Felicity and Peter hosted a Vinyl Night in aid of Hartwell RDA. Also
thanks to Eloise for organising an Easter Egg Hunt attended by 38 under 10 year olds.

April

In April, we made a £500 contribution to the village broadband project.

May
During May, The Ashendon Playing Field Association organised a Fun Ride. and we
offered manpower and some logistical help.

June and July

In the summer, Eloise and her team organised an Inter-village Rounders Tournament
‘n aid of APFA & Children’s Air Ambulance. It was attended by several hundred
people from neighbouring villages. Eloise did an amazing job to make such a
significant event happen, and for it to be so successful. Thank-you again Eloise.

We would also like to thank Sian and Andrew, (and the sunshine), for the village
summer party in July. Sian and Andy let the village use their marquee, following their
wedding the day before, and we easily polished off their left-over beer.

September

In September, Fiona organised the annual Progressive Supper. Money raised was
donated to the Village Hall. Thank you Fiona for organising an event that we are often
told is a logistical nightmare.

October
In October we held our annual Conker Championship.

December

And during December we held our annual Sloe Nouveau competition at the pub,
Children’s Christmas Party (with 44 under 12 year old) and the Christmas Auction.
The Auction raised £3100.




